
Message 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

CC: 

Subject: 

Lisa Trifiletti [lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com] 
8/19/2018 11:08:35 PM 
Christina Erwin [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=4dddbff2e8414460abdcaaefc2d500dd-Christina E]; Mindy Wilcox 
(mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) [mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org] 

Addie Farrell [/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group 
(FYDI BO HF 23SPDL T)/ cn=Recip ients/ en =cc6bb601520a4f9690ae254948d782f5-Add i e Fa rre] 
RE: IBEC Viewpoints 

Hi guys - just looked at the proposed viewpoints, and wanted to ask about the view from 102nd near Doty. Seems like we 
were missing a view point of the arena sight from the rear along 102/near Doty? Viewpoint 5 seems to look at the hotel 
but does not seem like we have a good view of the main arena site from 102. Was there a reason that was not 
included? 

Lisa Trifiletti 
Principal 
Trifiletti Consulting, Inc. 
(310) 738-2099 cell 

This communication may contain privileged and/or confidential information and is intended for the sole use of addressee. If you are not the addressee 
you are hereby notified that any dissemination of this communication is strictly prohibited. Please promptly notify the sender by reply email and 
immediately delete this message from your system. Trifiletti Consulting, Inc. does not accept responsibility for the content of any email transmitted for 
reasons other than approved business purposes. 

From: Christina Erwin <CErwin@esassoc.com> 
Sent: Thursday, August 16, 2018 2:13 PM 
To: Mindy Wilcox (mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org) <mwilcox@cityofinglewood.org>; Lisa Trifiletti 
<lisa@trifiletticonsulting.com> 
Cc: Addie Farrell <AFarrell@esassoc.com> 
Subject: IBEC Viewpoints 

Mindy-

We have identified seven viewpoints for which we think AECOM should prepare photosimulations of the IBEC project. A 
draft graphic is attached depicting those suggested viewpoint locations and directions. Please note - we know the Notch 
boundary is incorrect; we just received CAD files from AECOM which we are working with to refine the boundaries on all 
of our figures, but I wanted to put this viewpoint information in front of you as quickly as we could. The purpose of the 
photosimulations is to show the character, height, massing of the development from the public realm. Please advise on 
the number and location of our suggested photosimulation viewpoints. After your approval, we can advise the applicant 
team of the photosimulation needs. I also anticipate that we'll talk about this topic during our standing call on Monday. 

Thanks, 
Christina 
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